
From: Virginia Craig <virginac@telus.net>  

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 3:29 PM 

To: Emily Kaehn <ekaehn@districtofmackenzie.ca> 

Subject: Re: Rec Pass Request 

 

Thank you for speaking with me Emily. I hope the following is sufficient. 

 

St Paddy’s Dance 2024 

March 16, 2024 

  

Donation Letter 

  

Attn: Mayor and Council  

    I, Virginia Craig-Ostash, am organizing a fundraiser to help supply the local “Loaner 

Medical Equipment Cupboard”.  Since we do not have a Red Cross in Mackenzie, the 

Legion supplies Mackenzie residents with equipment to help them in their time of need 

at no cost to themselves. 

I am looking  to collect door prizes, silent auction items or any type of in-kind 

donations. I was thinking of possibly a couple yearly recreation passes as these would 

encourage activity within the community, but any donations would be greatly 

appreciated.  

Thank you for your time, consideration and support. I hope to see you all at the dance.   

  

Thank you 

          Virginia Craig-Ostash 

Mackenzie Resident 
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